
 

 

 

DATE:  June 27, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Short-List Notice - Architect/ Engineer (A/E) Team Selection  

PlantWorks Project Feasibility Study 

PSU Project #0008601 

University Park, PA 

 
 

TO: Short-Listed Teams 

Flad Architects 

HDR, Inc. 

Perkins & Will 

 

Short-Listed Teams: 

 

The Pennsylvania State University (PSU) wants to first show gratitude to the nine (9) A/E teams that 

submitted Proposals for this project.  We truly appreciate each team’s time and efforts in pursuit of this 

feasibility study. 

 

The Screening Committee met to determine the Short-List for this feasibility study. After careful review and 

consideration, the Screening Committee has selected the above three (3) teams as the Short-List.  

Congratulations to the Short-Listed teams. 

 

PSU Facility Project Manager Jeff Spackman (814-863-2496, 814-826-8461 or djs47@psu.edu) will be in 

contact immediately with the primary contact for each of the Short-Listed A/E teams with next steps in this 

A/E Team Selection Process.  

 

  

 Kindest Regards, 

 

Greg Kufner, AIA, NCARB 

 
University Architect 

The Pennsylvania State University 

Direct: (814) 865-8177  | Mobile: (614) 512-2287 

Email: gak21@psu.edu 

 

CC: PlantWorks Screening Committee 


